
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Honesty and Confidence 
 

Newsletter – Spring Term 2022 – Friday 27th January 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This week, we had a consultant from Voice 21 visit the school.  She observed the teaching and 
learning of oracy (speaking and listening) in each class.  She was incredibly impressed with the 
hard work of the staff and the skills of the pupils evident throughout her visit.  In addition, Barn Owl 
Class visited Carew Castle and were excellent ambassadors for our school with their brilliant 
behaviour and awesome attitudes.  Da iawn pawb! 
 
Car Parking 
 
I am grateful to all users of the car park for the care and consideration they show when dropping 
off and picking up, ensuring that these busy times run smoothly.  In order to facilitate the continued 
successful and safe usage of the car park at all times, could I please remind everyone that, as 
clearly displayed, cars should be reversed into the spaces provided.  If other family 
members/friends drop off or pick up your children on your behalf and don’t receive this newsletter, 
I hope you will support us in passing this reminder onto them as well, please. 
 
Important Messages 
  
If you need to contact your child’s class teacher to let them know of a change of plans at the end 
of the school day, please phone the school office rather than attempting to contact your child’s 
class teacher via Class Dojo as they often don’t have time to check their messages during the 
school day when they are teaching.  This will ensure important messages do not get missed.  If 
your child is absent, this should also be reported directly to myself or Mrs Shatford by phone rather 
than through your child’s class teacher on Class Dojo.  Please also let us know if there is a change 
of circumstances and you have arranged for somebody else to pick up your child/ren. 
 
Kingfisher Class – Llangrannog 
 
Next week, Year 5 and 6 will be visiting the Urdd centre in Llangrannog from Monday to 
Wednesday.  They will be accompanied by Mr Davies and Miss Cole and I will be working with 
Swan Class.  I am sure Kingfishers will have a wonderful week – it is an excellent opportunity to 
take part in new and exciting experiences and create memories which will last for a lifetime. 
 
Clubs Next Week 
 
Clubs will not be affected by Mr Davies and Miss Cole being in Llangrannog next week – I will take 
Mr Davies’ club and Mrs Roach will be here to work with pupils from Swan Class who still wish to 
attend Expressive Arts Club. 
 
Sageston CP School – 70th Birthday 
 
Today, I shared information via email and Class Dojo about the Open Afternoon we will be holding 
on Wednesday 15th February.  We hope that you will all be able to come and join in with our 
celebrations and our trip down memory lane! 
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Key Dates – January and February 
 
Monday 30th January: Kingfisher Class Residential Visit to Urdd Centre, Llangrannog 
 
Wednesday 1st February: Kingfisher Class return from Residential Visit 
 
Thursday 2nd February: Chance to Shine Cricket Session (for Barn Owl, Swan and 

Kingfisher Classes) 
 
Monday 6th February: Trefloyne Golf Club – Golf Taster Session with Swan and 

Kingfisher Classes 
 
Wednesday 8th February:  Dark Skies Planetarium Experience – Whole School 

Final Chance to Shine Cricket Session (for Barn Owl, Swan and 
Kingfisher Classes) 

 
Monday 13th February to  Sageston CP School 70th Birthday Celebrations and History 
Friday 17th February: Theme Week 
 
Wednesday 15th February:  Open Afternoon (2pm to 6pm) 
 
Friday 17th February:  Final Day of the Half Term 
 
Monday 27th February:  First Day of the Second Half Term 
 
Strike Action 
 
As you are aware, the school will not be affected by next week’s strike action.  However, please be 
advised that there are three more days of strikes planned by NEU and it is possible that our school 
may be affected by future industrial action. 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s 
award and our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these 
pupils and, of course, some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this 
week. 
 
Celebration Video – Friday 27th January 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/270123/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update+%282%29.mp4

